
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 We’re spreading love & kindness this Valentine’s 

season with some FUN Activities and we would love for 

you to join! 

At-Home Heart Collage 
We invite you to create a heart collage with your child at 

home.  Simply cut out hearts from magazines, colored paper, 

or fabric and glue onto a larger sheet of paper. Your child 

can decorate it however they like with things they love! 

They will share their creation with their classmates and 

proudly display them! Please send in your heart collage by 

Wednesday, February 12th! 

At-School Heart Hunt 

On Friday, February 14th, we’ll be hosting a Heart Hunt in 

each classroom and we’d love for parents to help! We’ll hide 

special paper hearts around the room and the children will 

search for them.  Each heart should have a kind message for 

you child that we will read aloud!  Please send in your heart(s) 

by Wednesday, February 12th! 

  

Any questions see a teacher, we will be happy to answer 

them.   


